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DO NOT DISCLOSE MY PERSONAL DETAILS 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

My concerns are about the impact on the environment, local communities and businesses as a 

result of the project. 

Specifically, the poor governance and lack of due process throughout the project is of serious 

concern, for example, the premature awarding and then multiple modifications to the project 

without proper consultation and in breach of development and community standards. This 

reeks of negligence at best, corruption at worst. The impact of not following due process has 

been devastating to our flora and fauna, our valuable green space and our local businesses. 

Not to mention the terrible mental and financial impact on thousands of residents. 

Clearly the inquiry needs to be widened to include all parties, being the general public, 

impacted by this project. Bad management of major infrastructure projects such as this, that 

has irreparably damaged our community, should not be allowed to happen again. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 




